
 

 
July 29, 2008 
 
 
 
T-Mobile 
Attn:  Terry Cox 
121 W. Election Road 
Draper, UT  84020 
 
RE: DRH08-00203 / 1408 N. 14th Street 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
At their hearing of July 28, 2008, the Commission voted to defer your application to the 
August 25, 2008 hearing pending receipt of the following items.   
 
• The phone coverage information that the applicant testified to at the July 28, 2008 

hearing. 
 
• A drawing as to what the cell phone tower would look like painted brown with three (3) 

panels versus the six (6) panels including sizes of the panels and dimensions. 
 
• Actual photos showing examples of poles from other locations. 
 
• Street level elevations from 13th, 14th and 15th streets showing the pole in the background 

and how the pole relates to the surrounding buildings. 
 

This meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers on the 3rd floor of City Hall. 
You or a designated representative will need to attend the hearing on August 25, 2008. 
 
Please contact me at 384-3830 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sarah M. Schafer 
Chief Design Review Analyst 
BOISE CITY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 
SMS/nh 
 

cc:  Kevin McGowan / President, NENA / 1207 West Fort St., #213 / Boise, ID  83702 
      Dan Everhart / NENA / 200 N. 3rd #606 / Boise, ID  83702 
      Sheri McNabb & Matt Edmond / 1414 N. 14th Street / Boise, ID  83702 

Christina Lequerica / 1412 N. 14th Street / Boise, ID  83702 
Michael Stuth Adams / 1315 N. 14th Street / Boise, ID  83702 
Wendy Jones / 1411 N. 14th Street / Boise, ID  83702 
Don Plum / 1221 N. 15th Street / Boise, ID  83702 
Karena Youtz and Doug Martsch / 1512 N. 14th Street / Boise, ID  83702 
Claudia Brandes / 1515 N. 14th Street / Boise, ID  83702 



  

  

 


